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Dear University Community: 
 
You are invited to a reception honoring Mr. Roger V. Bruszewski, Vice President for 
Finance and Administration, who will retire from Millersville University after 10 years of 
service.  The reception will be held in the University/Klein Rooms, Gordinier Hall, 
on Friday, March 30, 2018 3:00 – 5:00 p.m.  Remarks will begin at 4:00 p.m. 
 
While gifts are not expected, those wishing to honor Mr. Bruszewski on this occasion 
may direct a monetary gift in his name to Millersville University in support of a 
scholarship for university students pursing a major in Business.  Please make your 
check payable to Millersville University Foundation, include Mr. Bruszewski’s name on 
the memo line, and mail it to the Development Office, Duncan Alumni House. 
 
Please respond with your attendance plans by Wednesday, March 28, via the 
following link https://www.eventbrite.com/e/rogers-retirement-event-rescheduled-
tickets-44454935910 

 
We hope you will join us to bid a fond farewell to our esteemed colleague. 

 
John M. Anderson, Ph.D. 
President 
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